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Algorithms and Data Structures in VLSI Design Christoph Meinel 2012-12-06
One of the main problems in chip design is the
enormous number of possible combinations of
individual chip elements within a system, and
the problem of their compatibility. The recent
application of data structures, efficient
algorithms, and ordered binary decision
diagrams (OBDDs) has proven vital in designing
the computer chips of tomorrow. This book
provides an introduction to the foundations of
this interdisciplinary research area, emphasizing
its applications in computer aided circuit design.
Machine Learning in VLSI Computer-Aided
Design - Ibrahim (Abe) M. Elfadel 2019-03-15
This book provides readers with an up-to-date
account of the use of machine learning
frameworks, methodologies, algorithms and
techniques in the context of computer-aided
design (CAD) for very-large-scale integrated
circuits (VLSI). Coverage includes the various
machine learning methods used in lithography,
physical design, yield prediction, post-silicon
performance analysis, reliability and failure
analysis, power and thermal analysis, analog
design, logic synthesis, verification, and
neuromorphic design. Provides up-to-date
information on machine learning in VLSI CAD
for device modeling, layout verifications, yield
prediction, post-silicon validation, and reliability;
Discusses the use of machine learning
techniques in the context of analog and digital
synthesis; Demonstrates how to formulate VLSI
CAD objectives as machine learning problems
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and provides a comprehensive treatment of their
efficient solutions; Discusses the tradeoff
between the cost of collecting data and
prediction accuracy and provides a methodology
for using prior data to reduce cost of data
collection in the design, testing and validation of
both analog and digital VLSI designs. From the
Foreword As the semiconductor industry
embraces the rising swell of cognitive systems
and edge intelligence, this book could serve as a
harbinger and example of the osmosis that will
exist between our cognitive structures and
methods, on the one hand, and the hardware
architectures and technologies that will support
them, on the other....As we transition from the
computing era to the cognitive one, it behooves
us to remember the success story of VLSI CAD
and to earnestly seek the help of the invisible
hand so that our future cognitive systems are
used to design more powerful cognitive systems.
This book is very much aligned with this ongoing transition from computing to cognition,
and it is with deep pleasure that I recommend it
to all those who are actively engaged in this
exciting transformation. Dr. Ruchir Puri, IBM
Fellow, IBM Watson CTO & Chief Architect, IBM
T. J. Watson Research Center
COMPUTER FUNDAMENTALS (SEMESTER - 1).
- P. K. SINGH 2015
Design of Analog CMOS Integrated Circuits Behzad Razavi 2001
This textbook deals with the analysis and design
of analog CMOS integrated circuits, emphasizing
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recent technological developments and design
paradigms that students and practicing
engineers need to master to succeed in today's
industry. Based on the author's teaching and
research experience in the past ten years, the
text follows three general principles: (1)
Motivate the reader by describing the
significance and application of each idea with
real-world problems; (2) Force the reader to look
at concepts from an intuitive point of view,
preparing him/her for more complex problems;
(3) Complement the intuition by rigorous
analysis, confirming the results obtained by the
intuitive, yet rough approach.
Data Assimilation and Control: Theory and
Applications in Life Sciences - Axel Hutt
2019-08-16
The understanding of complex systems is a key
element to predict and control the system’s
dynamics. To gain deeper insights into the
underlying actions of complex systems today,
more and more data of diverse types are
analyzed that mirror the systems dynamics,
whereas system models are still hard to derive.
Data assimilation merges both data and model to
an optimal description of complex systems’
dynamics. The present eBook brings together
both recent theoretical work in data assimilation
and control and demonstrates applications in
diverse research fields.
VLSI Design - Esteban Tlelo-Cuautle
2012-01-20
This book provides some recent advances in
design nanometer VLSI chips. The selected
topics try to present some open problems and
challenges with important topics ranging from
design tools, new post-silicon devices, GPUbased parallel computing, emerging 3D
integration, and antenna design. The book
consists of two parts, with chapters such as:
VLSI design for multi-sensor smart systems on a
chip, Three-dimensional integrated circuits
design for thousand-core processors, Parallel
symbolic analysis of large analog circuits on
GPU platforms, Algorithms for CAD tools VLSI
design, A multilevel memetic algorithm for large
SAT-encoded problems, etc.
Fundamentals of Materials Science and
Engineering: An Integrated Approach, 5th
Edition - William D. Callister 2016-01-11
Fundamentals of Materials Science and
anna-university-vlsi-university-question-paper

Engineering takes an integrated approach to the
sequence of topics – one specific structure,
characteristic, or property type is covered in
turn for all three basic material types: metals,
ceramics, and polymeric materials. This
presentation permits the early introduction of
non-metals and supports the engineer's role in
choosing materials based upon their
characteristics. Using clear, concise terminology
that is familiar to students, Fundamentals
presents material at an appropriate level for
both student comprehension and instructors who
may not have a materials background.
Electronic Circuits for the Evil Genius - Dave
Cutcher 2004-11-24
Cutcher's 57 lessons build on each other and add
up to projects that are fun and practical. The
reader gains experience in circuit construction
and design and in learning to test, modify, and
observe results. The bonus website (
http://www.books.mcgraw-hill.com/authors/cutc
her ) provides animations, answers to worksheet
problems, links to other resources, WAV files to
be used as frequency generators, and freeware
to apply your PC as an oscilloscope.--From
publisher description.
Tancet MCA VLSI Circuits for Biomedical Applications Krzysztof Iniewski 2008
Supported with over 280 illustrations and over
160 equations, the book offers cutting-edge
guidance on designing integrated circuits for
wireless biosensing, body implants, biosensing
interfaces, and molecular biology. You discover
innovative design techniques and novel
materials to help you achieve higher levels
circuit and system performance.
DSP Integrated Circuits - Lars Wanhammar
1999-02-24
DSP Integrated Circuits establishes the essential
interface between theory of digital signal
processing algorithms and their implementation
in full-custom CMOS technology. With an
emphasis on techniques for co-design of DSP
algorithms and hardware in order to achieve
high performance in terms of throughput, low
power consumption, and design effort, this book
provides the professional engineer, researcher,
and student with a firm foundation in the
theoretical as well as the practical aspects of
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designing high performance DSP integrated
circuits. Centered around three design case
studies, DSP Integrated Circuits thoroughly
details a high-performance FFT processor, a 2-D
Discrete Cosine Transform for HDTV, and a
wave digital filter for interpolation of the
sampling frequency. The case studies cover the
essential parts of the design process in a topdown manner, from specification of algorithm
design and optimization, scheduling of
operations, synthesis of optimal architectures,
realization of processing elements, to the floorplanning of the integrated circuit. Details the
theory and design of digital filters - particularly
wave digital filters, multi-rate digital filters, fast
Fourier transforms (FFT's), and discrete cosine
transforms (DCT's) Follows three complete "realworld" case studies throughout the book
Provides complete coverage of finite word length
effects in DSP algorithms In-depth survey of the
computational properties of DSP algorithms and
their mapping to optimal architectures Outlines
DSP architectures and parallel, bit-serial, and
distributed arithmetic Presents the design
process in a top-down manner and incorporates
numerous problems and solutions
CMOS Digital Integrated Circuits - Sung-Mo
Kang 2002
The fourth edition of CMOS Digital Integrated
Circuits: Analysis and Design continues the wellestablished tradition of the earlier editions by
offering the most comprehensive coverage of
digital CMOS circuit design, as well as
addressing state-of-the-art technology issues
highlighted by the widespread use of nanometerscale CMOS technologies. In this latest edition,
virtually all chapters have been re-written, the
transistor model equations and device
parameters have been revised to reflect the
sigificant changes that must be taken into
account for new technology generations, and the
material has been reinforced with up-to-date
examples. The broad-ranging coverage of this
textbook starts with the fundamentals of CMOS
process technology, and continues with MOS
transistor models, basic CMOS gates,
interconnect effects, dynamic circuits, memory
circuits, arithmetic building blocks, clock and
I/O circuits, low power design techniques,
design for manufacturability and design for
testability.
anna-university-vlsi-university-question-paper

Basic VLSI Design - Douglas A. Pucknell 1985
Microprocessors & Microcontrollers - Atul P.
Godse 2008
Pentium Microprocessor Historical evolution of
80286, 386 and 486 processors, Pentium
features and architecture, Pin description,
Functional description, Pentium real mode,
Pentium RISC features, Pentium super-scalar
architecture - pipelining, Instruction paring
rules, Branch prediction, Instruction and data
caches The floating-point unit.Bus Cycles and
Memory OrganisationInitialization and
configuration, Bus operations-reset, Non
pipelined and pipelined (read and write),
Memory organisation and I/O organisation, Data
transfer mechanism-8 bit, 16 bit, 32 bit data bus
interface.Pentium programmingProgrammer's
model, Register set, Addressing modes,
Instruction set, Data types, Data transfer
instructions, String instructions, Arithmetic
instructions, Logical instructions, Bit
manipulation instructions, Program transfer
instructions and Processor control
instructions.Protected ModeIntroduction,
Segmentation-support registers, Related
instructions descriptors, Memory management
through segmentation, Logical to linear address
translation, Protection by segmentation,
Privilege level-protection, Related instructions,
Inter-privilege level transfer of control, Pagingsupport registers, descriptors, Linear to physical
address translation, TLB, Page level protection,
Virtual memory.Multitasking, Interrupts
Exceptions and I/OMultitasking - Support
registers, Related descriptors, Task switching,
I/O Permission bit map. Virtual mode - features,
Address generation, Privilege level, Instructions
and registers available, entering and leaving V86
mode. Interrupt structure - Real, Protected and
Virtual 8086 modes, I/O handling in Pentium,
Comparison of all three modes.8051 MicrocontrollerMicro-controller MCS-51 family
architecture, On-chip data memory and program
memory organization - Register set, Register
bank, SFRs, External data memory and program
memory, Interrupts structure, Timers and their
programming, Serial port and programming,
Other features, Design of minimum system using
8051 micro-controller for various
applications.PIC Micro-controllerOverview and
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features of PIC16C, PIC 16F8XX, Pin diagram,
Capture mode, Compare mode, PWM mode,
Block diagram, Programmer's model PIC, Reset
and clocking.Memory organization - program
memory, data memory, Flash, EEPROM, PIC
16F8XX addressing modes, Instruction set,
programming, I/O ports, Interrupts, Timers,
ADC.
Structural Mechanics: Modelling and
Analysis of Frames and Trusses - Karl-Gunnar
Olsson 2016-01-26
Textbook covers the fundamental theory of
structural mechanics and the modelling and
analysis of frame and truss structures Deals with
modelling and analysis of trusses and frames
using a systematic matrix formulated
displacement method with the language and
flexibility of the finite element method Element
matrices are established from analytical
solutions to the differential equations Provides a
strong toolbox with elements and algorithms for
computational modelling and numerical
exploration of truss and frame structures
Discusses the concept of stiffness as a
qualitative tool to explain structural behaviour
Includes numerous exercises, for some of which
the computer software CALFEM is used. In
order to support the learning process CALFEM
gives the user full overview of the matrices and
algorithms used in a finite element analysis
CMOS VLSI Design: A Circuits and Systems
Perspective - Neil H. E. Weste 2011
Automotive Mechatronics - Konrad Reif
2014-08-25
As the complexity of automotive vehicles
increases this book presents operational and
practical issues of automotive mechatronics. It is
a comprehensive introduction to controlled
automotive systems and provides detailed
information of sensors for travel, angle, engine
speed, vehicle speed, acceleration, pressure,
temperature, flow, gas concentration etc. The
measurement principles of the different sensor
groups are explained and examples to show the
measurement principles applied in different
types.
Acid-Base Diagrams - Heike Kahlert
2013-07-31
Understanding acid-base equilibria made easy
for students in chemistry, biochemistry, biology,
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environmental and earth sciences. Solving
chemical problems, be it in education or in real
life, often requires the understanding of the
acid-base equilibria behind them. Based on many
years of teaching experience, Heike Kahlert and
Fritz Scholz present a powerful tool to meet
such challenges. They provide a simple guide to
the fundamentals and applications of acid-base
diagrams, avoiding complex mathematics. This
textbook is richly illustrated and has full color
throughout. It offers learning features such as
boxed results and a collection of formulae.
Digital Systems Testing and Testable Design Miron Abramovici 1994-09-27
This updated printing of the leading text and
reference in digital systems testing and testable
design provides comprehensive, state-of-the-art
coverage of the field. Included are extensive
discussions of test generation, fault modeling for
classic and new technologies, simulation, fault
simulation, design for testability, built-in selftest, and diagnosis. Complete with numerous
problems, this book is a must-have for test
engineers, ASIC and system designers, and CAD
developers, and advanced engineering students
will find this book an invaluable tool to keep
current with recent changes in the field.
CAD for VLSI - G. Russell 1985
Índice abreviado: 1 Introduction 2 Technology
and design 3 Layout Methodologies 4 Design
systems 5 PLA Based design 6 Simulation 7
Automatic test pattern generation 8 Design for
testability 9 High-level languages for layout 10
Topological analysis tools 11 Partitioning,
placement and automatic layout 12 High-level
languages in design 13 Functional languages.
Understanding Statistics Using R - Randall
Schumacker 2013-01-24
This book was written to provide resource
materials for teachers to use in their
introductory or intermediate statistics class. The
chapter content is ordered along the lines of
many popular statistics books so it should be
easy to supplement the content and exercises
with class lecture materials. The book contains R
script programs to demonstrate important topics
and concepts covered in a statistics course,
including probability, random sampling,
population distribution types, role of the Central
Limit Theorem, creation of sampling
distributions for statistics, and more. The
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chapters contain T/F quizzes to test basic
knowledge of the topics covered. In addition, the
book chapters contain numerous exercises with
answers or solutions to the exercises provided.
The chapter exercises reinforce an
understanding of the statistical concepts
presented in the chapters. An instructor can
select any of the supplemental materials to
enhance lectures and/or provide additional
coverage of concepts and topics in their
statistics book.
Problems in Elementary Physics - Arihant
Experts 2019-01-11
Principles of CMOS VLSI Design - Neil West
2000-12-01
This book conveys an understanding of CMOS
technology, circuit design, layout, and system
design sufficient to the designer. The book deals
with the technology down to the layout level of
detail, thereby providing a bridge from a circuit
to a form that may be fabricated. The early
chapters provide a circuit view of the CMOS IC
design, the middle chapters cover a sub-system
view of CMOS VLSI, and the final section
illustrates these techniques using a real-world
case study.
PRINCIPLES OF COMPILER DESIGN - M.
Ganaga Durga 2019-06-06
This book describes the concepts and
mechanism of compiler design. The goal of this
book is to make the students experts in
compiler’s working principle, program execution
and error detection.This book is modularized on
the six phases of the compiler namely lexical
analysis, syntax analysis and semantic analysis
which comprise the analysis phase and the
intermediate code generator, code optimizer and
code generator which are used to optimize the
coding. Any program efficiency can be provided
through our optimization phases when it is
translated for source program to target
program. To be useful, a textbook on compiler
design must be accessible to students without
technical backgrounds while still providing
substance comprehensive enough to challenge
more experienced readers. This text is written
with this new mix of students in mind. Students
should have some knowledge of intermediate
programming, including such topics as system
software, operating system and theory of
anna-university-vlsi-university-question-paper

computation.
Fundamentals of Logic Design - Charles H. Roth
2010
Updated with modern coverage, a streamlined
presentation, and an excellent companion CD,
this sixth edition achieves yet again an
unmatched balance between theory and
application. Authors Charles H. Roth, Jr. and
Larry L. Kinney carefully present the theory that
is necessary for understanding the fundamental
concepts of logic design while not overwhelming
students with the mathematics of switching
theory. Divided into 20 easy-to-grasp study units,
the book covers such fundamental concepts as
Boolean algebra, logic gates design, flip-flops,
and state machines. By combining flip-flops with
networks of logic gates, students will learn to
design counters, adders, sequence detectors,
and simple digital systems. After covering the
basics, this text presents modern design
techniques using programmable logic devices
and the VHDL hardware description language.
Advanced Digital Signal Processing - Jian
Wang 2018-06
Signal processing applications frequently
encounter multi-dimensional real-time
performance requirements and restrictions on
resources, which makes software
implementation complex. Although major
advances have been made in embedded
processor technology for this application domain
particularly, in technology for programmable
digital signal processors - traditional compiler
techniques applied to such platforms do not
generate machine code of desired quality.
Consequently, low-level, human-driven finetuning of software implementations is needed,
and we are therefore in need of more effective
strategies for software implementation for signal
processing applications. In this book, a number
of important memory and performance
optimization problems are addressed for
translating high-level representations of signal
processing applications into embedded software
implementations.This book covers selected
topics in advanced digital signal processing
(DSP), including theories and applications,
containing contributions by a large number of
experts around the world. It is intended to
provide highlights of the current trends in the
digital signal processing area, showing the
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recent advances in this field. The covered
chapters present practical advances and recent
applications of digital signal processing in
several areas as communications, filtering,
medicine, astronomy, and image processing.
This book will fulfill the need of students and
researchers in the digital signal processing and
related areas as well as appeal to anyone with a
scientific background desiring to have
knowledgeable overview of this field.
FUNDAMENTALS OF DIGITAL CIRCUITS - A.
ANAND KUMAR, 2016-07-18
The Fourth edition of this well-received text
continues to provide coherent and
comprehensive coverage of digital circuits. It is
designed for the undergraduate students
pursuing courses in areas of engineering
disciplines such as Electrical and Electronics,
Electronics and Communication, Electronics and
Instrumentation, Telecommunications, Medical
Electronics, Computer Science and Engineering,
Electronics, and Computers and Information
Technology. It is also useful as a text for MCA,
M.Sc. (Electronics) and M.Sc. (Computer
Science) students. Appropriate for self study, the
book is useful even for AMIE and grad IETE
students. Written in a student-friendly style, the
book provides an excellent introduction to digital
concepts and basic design techniques of digital
circuits. It discusses Boolean algebra concepts
and their application to digital circuitry, and
elaborates on both combinational and sequential
circuits. It provides numerous fully worked-out,
laboratory tested examples to give students a
solid grounding in the related design concepts.
It includes a number of short questions with
answers, review questions, fill in the blanks with
answers, multiple choice questions with answers
and exercise problems at the end of each
chapter.
Electronic Circuits - II - R. J. Watts 1947
CMOS - R. Jacob Baker 2008
This edition provides an important contemporary
view of a wide range of analog/digital circuit
blocks, the BSIM model, data converter
architectures, and more. The authors develop
design techniques for both long- and shortchannel CMOS technologies and then compare
the two.
VLSI Fabrication Principles - Sorab K.
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Ghandhi 1994-03-28
In some places, the order of presentation has
been changed to fine-tune the book's
effectiveness as a senior and graduate-level
teaching text. Fabrication principles covered
include those for such circuits as CMOS,
BIPOLAR, BICMOS, FET, and more.
Combinational Logic Design - Texas
Instruments Incorporated. IC Applications Staff
1978
ALGORITHMS VLSI DESIGN AUTOMATION Gerez 2006-06
Market_Desc: · Electrical Engineering Students
taking courses on VLSI systems, CAD tools for
VLSI, Design Automation at Final Year or
Graduate Level, Computer Science courses on
the same topics, at a similar level· Practicing
Engineers wishing to learn the state of the art in
VLSI Design Automation· Designers of CAD tools
for chip design in software houses or large
electronics companies. Special Features: ·
Probably the first book on Design Automation for
VLSI Systems which covers all stages of design
from layout synthesis through logic synthesis to
high-level synthesis· Clear, precise presentation
of examples, well illustrated with over 200
figures· Focus on algorithms for VLSI design
tools means it will appeal to some Computer
Science as well as Electrical Engineering
departments About The Book: Enrollments in
VLSI design automation courses are not large
but it's a very popular elective, especially for
those seeking a career in the microelectronics
industry. Already the reviewers seem very
enthusiastic about the coverage of the book
being a better match for their courses than
available competitors, because it covers all
design phases. It has plenty of worked problems
and a large no. of illustrations. It's a good 'listbuilder' title that matches our strategy of
focusing on topics that lie on the interface
between Elec Eng and Computer Science.
Digital Integrated Circuits - Jan M. Rabaey 1996
Beginning with discussions on the operation of
electronic devices and analysis of the nucleus of
digital design, the text addresses: the impact of
interconnect, design for low power, issues in
timing and clocking, design methodologies, and
the effect of design automation on the digital
design perspective.
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Electronic Surveillance Devices - Paul
Brookes 2001-05
Electronic Surveillance Devices is the book that
security professionals, security system installers
and hobbyists have been waiting for. Paul
Brookes launches straight into the practicalities
of electronic surveillance with plenty of clear,
detailed information on building the devices that
are at the heart of surveillance and countersurveillance. Self-build electronics projects are
supported by principles and a brief survey of
each type of device. The second edition of this
popular handbook has been extended with new
material on microphones, amplifiers and
transmitters. A step-by-step cookbook of
electronic surveillance devices and techniques
Requires only a basic electronics background
Practical applications and guidance for security
professionals
Digital Logic and Computer Design - M.
Morris Mano 2017
This book presents the basic concepts used in
the design and analysis of digital systems and
introduces the principles of digital computer
organization and design.
VLSI Design - A. ALBERT RAJ 2008-10-21
This text is intended for the undergraduate
engineering students in Electrical and
Electronics Engineering, Electronics and
Communication Engineering, and Electronics
and Instrumentation Engineering, and those
pursuing postgraduate courses in Applied
Electronics and VLSI Design. With the electronic
devices and chips becoming smaller and smaller,
the sizes of circuits and transistors on the
microchips are approaching atomic levels. And
so, Very Large-Scale Integration (VLSI) Design
refers to the process of placing hundreds of
thousands of electronic components on a single
chip which nearly all modern computer
architectures employ, and this technology has
assumed a significant role in today’s tech savvy
world. This well-organized, up-to-date and
compact text explains the basic concepts of MOS
technology including the fabrication methods,
MOS characteristic behaviour, and design
processes for layouts, etc. in a crisp and easy-tolearn style. The latest and most advanced
techniques for maximising performance,
minimising power consumption, and achieving
rapid design turnarounds are discussed with
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great skill by the authors. Key Features  Gives
an in-depth analysis of MOS structure, device
characteristics, modelling and MOS device
fabrication techniques.  Provides detailed
description of CMOS design of combinatorial,
sequential and arithmetic circuits with emphasis
on practical applications.  Offers an insight into
the CMOS testing techniques for the design of
VLSI circuits.  Gives a number of solved
problems in VHDL and Verilog languages. 
Provides a number of short answer questions to
help the students during examinations.
Modulation and Coding Techniques in Wireless
Communications - Evgenii Krouk 2011-01-19
The high level of technical detail included in
standards specifications can make it difficult to
find the correlation between the standard
specifications and the theoretical results. This
book aims to cover both of these elements to
give accessible information and support to
readers. It explains the current and future
trends on communication theory and shows how
these developments are implemented in
contemporary wireless communication
standards. Examining modulation, coding and
multiple access techniques, the book is divided
into two major sections to cover these functions.
The two-stage approach first treats the basics of
modulation and coding theory before
highlighting how these concepts are defined and
implemented in modern wireless communication
systems. Part 1 is devoted to the presentation of
main L1 procedures and methods including
modulation, coding, channel equalization and
multiple access techniques. In Part 2, the uses of
these procedures and methods in the wide range
of wireless communication standards including
WLAN, WiMax, WCDMA, HSPA, LTE and
cdma2000 are considered. An essential study of
the implementation of modulation and coding
techniques in modern standards of wireless
communication Bridges the gap between the
modulation coding theory and the wireless
communications standards material Divided into
two parts to systematically tackle the topic - the
first part develops techniques which are then
applied and tailored to real world systems in the
second part Covers special aspects of coding
theory and how these can be effectively applied
to improve the performance of wireless
communications systems
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Advanced Materials and Techniques for
Reinforced Concrete Structures - Mohamed
Abdallah El-Reedy Ph.D 2009-06-26
From China to Kuala Lumpur to Dubai to
downtown New York, amazing buildings and
unusual structures create attention with the
uniqueness of their design. While attractive to
developers and investors, the safe and economic
design and construction of reinforced concrete
buildings can sometimes be problematic.
Advanced Materials and Techniques for Rein
Power Electronics for Renewable Energy
Systems, Transportation and Industrial
Applications - Haitham Abu-Rub 2014-06-02
Compiles current research into the analysis and
design ofpower electronic converters for
industrial applications andrenewable energy
systems, presenting modern and future
applicationsof power electronics systems in the
field of electricalvehicles With emphasis on the
importance and long-term viability of
PowerElectronics for Renewable Energy this
book brings together thestate of the art
knowledge and cutting-edge techniques in
variousstages of research. The topics included
are not currentlyavailable for practicing
professionals and aim to enable the readerto
directly apply the knowledge gained to their
designs. The bookaddresses the practical issues
of current and future electric andplug-in hybrid
electric vehicles (PHEVs), and focuses primarily
onpower electronics and motor drives based
solutions for electricvehicle (EV) technologies.
Propulsion system requirements and motorsizing
for EVs is discussed, along with practical system
sizingexamples. Key EV battery technologies are
explained as well ascorresponding battery
management issues. PHEV power
systemarchitectures and advanced power
electronics intensive charginginfrastructures for
EVs and PHEVs are detailed. EV/PHEV
interfacewith renewable energy is described,
with practical examples. Thisbook explores new
topics for further research needed worldwide,and defines existing challenges, concerns,
and selected problemsthat comply with
international trends, standards, and programs
forelectric power conversion, distribution, and
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sustainable energydevelopment. It will lead to
the advancement of the currentstate-of-the art
applications of power electronics for
renewableenergy, transportation, and industrial
applications and will helpadd experience in the
various industries and academia about
theenergy conversion technology and distributed
energysources. Combines state of the art global
expertise to present thelatest research on power
electronics and its application intransportation,
renewable energy and different
industrialapplications Offers an overview of
existing technology and future trends,with
discussion and analysis of different types of
converters andcontrol techniques (power
converters, high performance powerdevices,
power system, high performance control system
and novelapplications) Systematic explanation to
provide researchers with enoughbackground
and understanding to go deeper in the topics
covered inthe book
An Introduction to Logic Circuit Testing Parag K. Lala 2009
An Introduction to Logic Circuit Testing provides
a detailed coverage of techniques for test
generation and testable design of digital
electronic circuits/systems. The material covered
in the book should be sufficient for a course, or
part of a course, in digital circuit testing for
senior-level undergraduate and first-year
graduate students in Electrical Engineering and
Computer Science. The book will also be a
valuable resource for engineers working in the
industry. This book has four chapters. Chapter 1
deals with various types of faults that may occur
in very large scale integration (VLSI)-based
digital circuits. Chapter 2 introduces the major
concepts of all test generation techniques such
as redundancy, fault coverage, sensitization, and
backtracking. Chapter 3 introduces the key
concepts of testability, followed by some ad hoc
design-for-testability rules that can be used to
enhance testability of combinational circuits.
Chapter 4 deals with test generation and
response evaluation techniques used in BIST
(built-in self-test) schemes for VLSI chips. Table
of Contents: Introduction / Fault Detection in
Logic Circuits / Design for Testability / Built-in
Self-Test / References
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